
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Park School 

             Newsletter 

 
                                                              Friday April 25th 2025 

                                                               Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup 
Good afternoon all, 

 
It’s been a great first week back, almost all of our children have settled straight back into their 

routines. Welcome to our new students – Archie B, Archie B, Dillon O, Josh O and Haigen O (you 
read that correctly, 2 Archie B’s (that makes 3 in total)). We hope all 5 of your have had a 

fantastic first week with us. 
 

This week Durrell have been planting classroom plants, Luca is growing his dragon, he can’t wait 
to see the green hair grow and he is also growing his own chillies to make chilli sauce. 

 
Year 11s have been completing Science experiments this week. 

 
Scholastic book fair 

We have had the Scholastic Book Fair in school this week (photos attached). It is a fabulous 
opportunity to purchase a book (or several) for your child if you wish to do so. Please contact 

your child’s teacher for details on how to order the books. They will be here until the end of day 
on Tuesday 29th April. 

 
Aerosol - changes 

Starting Monday (28th April) Acorn Park School will be an aerosol free site for all students and 
staff. This is related to asthma, issue and potential abuse. The students are still able to wear 
aerosol deodorant, providing it is put on at home. We are allowing students to bring in other 

forms of deodorant (such as roll-on) 😊 

If this change causes a specific challenge then please contact the class teacher to discuss how 
we can support you with this change. 

School Office 01953 888656 

 

Web: https://www.acornpark.org.uk/ 
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Student stars 
Care: 

Tia ES has settled nicely into her new classroom, has engaged well in all her lessons and has 
shown kind and safe behaviour all week. 

 
Strive: 

Conner G for successfully transitioning out the taxi every day this week on the first week back, 
this is a huge achievement for Conner. 

Luca V – has worked extra hard in animal care today and completed most of his tasks 
independently 

 
Grow: 

Taylor RS has settled well into his new class and has attended 80% of his lessons inside the 
classroom. 

 
Thrive: 

Luca K for successfully transitioning back into school routine and completing lessons with great 
interest 

 
Hope you all have a lovely weekend, 

Adam 


